
Dilan Laubenthal is the 2014 recipient of the Robert Elliott Automotive Scholarship
valued at $500.  The purpose of this scholarship is to encourage individuals
interested in the automotive field to pursue post secondary education opportunities
that are available to them.

Currently, Dilian is a senior at Spencer High School and will graduate in May.  He
has been employed at Johnston Autostores’ warehouse in Spencer since November
2012, and will continue working there through the summer months.

In August, Dilan will be attending Iowa Central Community College in Fort Dodge
where he will be majoring in automotive technology.  This is a 2 year program.  While
attending college, he will be working part-time in our Fort Dodge location.

After  completing college, Dilan plans to make his home in this area, and someday,
hopes to have a mechanic shop of his own.
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